
From:   Robert H Jackson   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   November 28, 2019

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

As requested by Staff, Carnegie Mellon University (CMU) has removed the following frequencies from its
0879-EX-CN-2019 application.  If there are further questions or requests, please direct them to the
undersigned.

Robert H Jackson
Counsel to Carnegie Mellon University
703-714-1316


